
Timberlane	Parent	Advisory	Forum	(TPAF)	
Tuesday,	November	27th	

6:00-8:00p.m.	
Timberlane	Middle	School	Library		

44	Greenough	Rd,	Plaistow	

	“NO	BULLY:	How	to	Bully-Proof	Your	Kid”	
	
The	“No	Bully”®		parent	and	guardian	workshop	trains	parents	how	to	bully-proof	their	

child	so	that	they	are	neither	a	bully	nor	a	target.	Supportive	tips	for	bystanders	will	also	be	
shared.	Parents	form	a	vital	part	of	any	school	community.	This	workshop	is	integral	to	

securing	parent	voice	and	support	as	the	district	works	to	improve	its	approach	to	bullying,	
and	to	ensuring	that	the	anti-bullying	message	is	reinforced	at	home.		

We	hope	you	will	join	us!	
	

~IMPORTANT~	

If	you	are	unable	to	join	us	in	person	on	November	27th,	the	meeting	will	be	broadcasted	via	LIVE	
STREAM	at	livestream.com/TRSD/TPAF		

You	may	send	your	questions	to	TPAF@timberlane.net	while	watching	LIVE	STREAM.			
Your	questions	will	be	addressed	throughout	the	evening.	

All	parents	of	Timberlane	students	are	invited	to	attend!	

Parents	may	suggest	future	agenda	topics	by	emailing	them	to	TPAF@timberlane.net	

	

TPAF	Co-Chaired	by:		

Timberlane	Parent	and	School	Board	Member,	Sarah	Machemer	

District	Administrators,	Christi	Michaud	and	Sandra	Allaire	


